
 

  

October 23, 2019 
 
Alberta CUPE Locals 
 
Dear Local CUPE Executives,  
 
Re: CUPE Alberta Member Facilitators 
 
As Education Representative, it is important to continue to expand the roster of available 
Member Facilitators.  To that end, I am seeking members who have taken CUPE Courses and 
have an interest in Union Education and would be willing to be trained to become a Member 
Facilitator. 
 
Attached is an application for Member Facilitators.  All completed applications received by 
November 20, 2019 will be reviewed and interviews will be scheduled.  The training will be held 
in March 2020.  
 
We build our roster based on many factors such as geographical area represented, members of 
equity seeking groups, or positive experience or involvement within the local.  I will be keeping 
all submissions and reviewing applications as the need arises. 
 
It is important for the Local Executives to identity and encourage members in their Local to 
apply.  You are the first point of contact and know if members would be suitable and interested 
in becoming a Member Facilitator.   
 
I would like to thank you for your assistance and look forward to the opportunity of working with 
you and your members who may decide to become facilitators. 
 
In solidarity, 
 
 
 
Audrey Barr 
Education Representative, Alberta Region 
 
AB/pk/cope491 
 
Attachment  
 
cc: Lisa McPherson, Regional Director - Alberta 


